
Conservation Commission Draft Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, November 10, 2009 
 
 
Attendance:  Conservation Commission members: Dick Bauman, John Planinsek, Mike 
Duddy, John Marchewka, Judith Dooley, Dena DeSena; Town Planner Maureen 
O’Meara,  
 
 
1. Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm. 

 
2.    October 13 Draft Minutes approved 

 
3.   Maureen replied O.K. to the 2 Volunteers who replied to volunteer on greenbelt     

        trails. 
  
 4.   June Eiesland of Old Ocean House Rd reported that the Whaleback Trail sign is                                       

sitting in rosebushes.  The rosebushes should be moved. Trail work needs to be done 
at the beginning and the end. 

 
5. Tim Carter would like to donate his father’s lot to the town.  The lot is 18,000 sq. Ft. 

It abuts Great Pond on Fowler Rd. next to #200. Taxes of $302.00 have been paid. 
The Commission tabled discussion in order to visit the lot and will consider a 
recommendation at the next meeting. 

 
6.   The Estate of Henry Berry may donate a parcel on Cunner Lane. Commission voted 

to table and discuss after visiting the site and when the Planning Board application is 
formally submitted. 

 
 

  7.   Commission approved that the Sprague Corp. amendment language concerning the        
Fenway Rd access and boat storage easement areas be done. 

 
  8. Commission voted 5-0 to have John Planinsek buy caps and glue for the Boardwalk 

to replace those that were taken. Also, a use restriction sign for Winnick Wood and 
Cross Hill will be discussed at the December Meeting. 

 
  9.   Rufus Deering will deliver the wood the 19th for Winnick Wood. 
 
 10.  GPS Maps to be done, with a volunteer, then Maureen will hire someone. 
 

 
 Meeting adjourned 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 Judy Dooley 

 




